
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Year 10 Revision Guides orders   
  
Dear Parent/Carer  
  
As your child is now midway through their first term of GCSE, we will begin to look at mock 
exams and assessing how well pupils have begun their courses.   
  
With this in mind, I would like to draw your attention to some upcoming dates:  
  

5th - 9th December 2022  Year 10 mock Exams assessing course content taught so far  

Thursday 19th January 2023  Year 10 Parent Meetings online  

  
  
Being ‘Exam ready’ is about being prepared and being confident. ‘Little and often’ is what 
we encourage and to support this our teachers have complied a list of recommended texts 
that we think will support our pupils with their exam revision. These are available to you at 
cost price when you order through us.  
  
Please use Weduc to order the revision books you require, or alternatively use the form 
attached to this letter and we will ensure your child receives the ordered books.   
  
I am looking forward to working closely with you all.   
  
Yours sincerely   
  

  
  

 
Mrs. D Stanton  
Vice Principal    

  
  
  
 


